07-Aug-2025

Subject:  Disclosure = Regarding  the
Standardization of the Royalty Rate in
Accordance with the Regulations of the
Telecommunications Regulatory Authority

The Omani Qatari Telecommunications
Company SAOG announces that it has received
a letter from the Telecommunications
Regulatory Authority stating the
standardization of the royalty rate to 10% of the
mobile and fixed
telecommunications services. This amendment

will be effective starting from the year 2025.

revenues from

The company expresses its appreciation for the
Telecommunications Regulatory — Authority’s
diligent  efforts in  this matter. The
standardization of the royalty rate is expected to
have a positive effect on the company’s financial
results, amounting to OMR 2.5 million after tax
for the financial year 2025.
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Classification: Public



